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Monday, 16thOctober 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to be working with Cycle Confident to offer Year 3 and Year 4 children, Level 1 Cycle
Training on Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd November.

Please click on the link below for more information about the course and to provide consent for your child to
participate. There are only 30 spaces available on this training course.

Course Details & Booking

For more detailed information about this training click here.

Kind regards

Nicola Gentleman

Deputy Head Teacher
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